
Chicago’s World-Class Skyline Needs Your Help Now More Than Ever



Chicago’s fire issue in unsprinklered residential 
high-rises is leading to another negative effect 
– it’s marring the city’s magnificent skyline with 
unsightly boarded-up high-rises. 

But more importantly, the city needlessly lost one 
of its firefighters and a resident in the 17 reported 
fires last year, as well as a resident in one of five 
fires already in 2024. Many more were injured in  
these fires. And the costs of long-term displacements 
and property damage has soared.

Yet, the results of these fires were preventable if the 
high-rises were to be retrofitted with fire sprinklers.

City Council can help preserve and protect  
Chicago’s skyline and the lives and well-being of 
firefighters and tens of thousands of residents in 
600+ unprotected high-rises.

Please take action as City Council and lead  
Chicago into the 21st century of fire protection 
with fire sprinklers in all high-rises.

Reach us at 708-403-4468  
and visit FireSprinklerAssoc.org

7605 185th Street, Tinley Park, IL 60477


